Trapped In Obedience School
If you ally obsession such a referred trapped in obedience school ebook that
will pay for you worth, acquire the definitely best seller from us currently
from several preferred authors. If you desire to humorous books, lots of
novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are afterward launched, from
best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all book collections trapped in obedience
school that we will very offer. It is not on the subject of the costs. Its just
about what you craving currently. This trapped in obedience school, as one of
the most working sellers here will definitely be accompanied by the best
options to review.

The Hallo-Wiener Dav Pilkey 2016-08-30 From Dav Pilkey, creator of the New York
Times bestselling Dog Man and Captain Underpants series, comes Oscar, a little
dog with a big bullying problem. Oscar is a little dog with a big problem -- he
gets more tricks than treats because other dogs tease him all the time. But one
brave act on Halloween makes Oscar a Grade-A hero, proving that a little wiener
can be a real winner!
A Separation Katie Kitamura 2017-02-07 A PBS NewsHour/New York Times Book Club
Pick A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK Named a best book of the year by the New
York Times, NPR, Huffington Post, The A.V. Club, The San Francisco Chronicle,
The Guardian, Refinery29, Town & Country, Harper's Bazaar, NYLON, BookRiot.
“Kitamura’s prose gallops, combining Elena Ferrante-style intricacies with the
tensions of a top-notch whodunit.” —Elle This is her story. About the end of
her marriage. About what happened when Christopher went missing and she went to
find him. These are her secrets, this is what happened... A young woman has
agreed with her faithless husband: it's time for them to separate. For the
moment it's a private matter, a secret between the two of them. As she begins
her new life, she gets word that Christopher has gone missing in a remote
region in the rugged south of Greece; she reluctantly agrees to go look for
him, still keeping their split to herself. In her heart, she's not even sure if
she wants to find him. As her search comes to a shocking breaking point, she
discovers she understands less than she thought she did about her relationship
and the man she used to love. A searing, suspenseful story of intimacy and
infidelity, A Separation lays bare what divides us from the inner lives of
others. With exquisitely cool precision, Katie Kitamura propels us into the
experience of a woman on edge, with a fiercely mesmerizing story to tell.
Help! I'm Trapped in My Lunch Lady's Body Todd Strasser 1999 When Jake, Josh,
and Andy switch bodies with three very different lunch ladies, students get in
line for big laughs. School lunch will never be the same!
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Help! I'm Trapped in Obedience School Todd Strasser 1995 After Andy presses the
wrong button on a weird machine and turns into a dog, his friend Jake tries to
help him turn back into a human.
Help! I’m Trapped in a Obedience School Again Morton Rhue 1997 A humorous story
about a dog.
Trapped Michael Northrop 2011-02-01 The day the blizzard started, no one knew
that it was going to keep snowing for a week. That for those in its path, it
would become not just a matter of keeping warm, but of staying alive. . . .
Scotty and his friends Pete and Jason are among the last seven kids at their
high school waiting to get picked up that day, and they soon realize that no
one is coming for them. Still, it doesn't seem so bad to spend the night at
school, especially when distractingly hot Krista and Julie are sleeping just
down the hall. But then the power goes out, then the heat. The pipes freeze,
and the roof shudders. As the days add up, the snow piles higher, and the empty
halls grow colder and darker, the mounting pressure forces a devastating
decision. . . . Michael Northrop is the New York Times bestselling author of
TombQuest, an epic book and game adventure series featuring the magic of
ancient Egypt. He is also the author of Trapped, an Indie Next List Selection,
and Plunked, a New York Public Library best book of the year and an NPR
Backseat Book Club selection. An editor at Sports Illustrated Kids for many
years, he now writes full-time from his home in New York City. Learn more at
www.michaelnorthrop.net.
Ricochet Judy Fridono 2014-06-03 Ride the wave of hope with Ricochet – the only
SURFice dogTM in the world who chose her own purpose! She surfs with children
with special needs, people with disabilities, wounded warriors, and veterans
with PTSD as an assistive aid and intuitive muse, healing hearts and souls on
every wave. This tears-to-triumph story takes readers behind the TV and video
sensation and shares the true journey that went from promise to disappointment
before ultimately finding life's purpose. The gorgeous golden retriever
Ricochet seemed destined to be a service dog from the moment she was born. She
approached her training with boundless energy and surpassed every other dog in
her Puppy Prodigy training class. Unfortunately, her love for chasing birds
could prove dangerous, for those she would assist. Fifteen months into her
training, Ricochet was released, leaving a frustrated owner and a dog without a
direction. Yet through a twist of fate, Judy realized that flunking out of
school wasn't the end of the world—and in fact, could be the beginning of a new
one. Once Judy learned to let go and let Ricochet be who she really was, they
found her true calling as a SURFice dog. Ricochet's story is one of
synchronicity, our interconnectedness, and opening ourselves to life's
'paws'ibilities. Embracing her true calling, Ricochet began to help others,
including those with traumatic brain injuries, post-traumatic stress, and
physical disabilities, raising hundreds of thousands of dollars for charitable
causes and inspiring people to believe in themselves. Ricochet does more than
steady the board: she offers hope, comfort, healing, and a reason to keep
fighting. What gives this story such extraordinary potential to become a
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publishing sensation? Ricochet is the only SURFice dog in the world, there is
no other story quite like it!
Help! I'm Trapped in an Alien's Body Todd Strasser 1998 Jake Sherman has
switched bodies - again. And this time with an alien. A funny-looking alien.
From a planet where aliens sit around and watching TV and eating junk food all
day long. Sounds good to Jake but the alien has run off with Jake's body. Does
Jake really want to be a couch potato...forever?
The Giver Lois Lowry 2014-07-01
ills, a boy approaches the time
Elders, but his selection leads
reveals the dark secrets behind

Living in a "perfect" world without social
when he will receive a life assignment from the
him to a mysterious man known as the Giver, who
the utopian facade.

Sex Cult Nun Faith Jones 2021-11-30 Named a Best Book of 2021 by Newsweek and a
Most Anticipated by People, TIME, USA Today, Real Simple, Glamour, Nylon,
Bustle, Purewow, Shondaland, and more! Educated meets The Vow in this story of
liberation and self-empowerment—an inspiring and stranger-than-fiction memoir
of growing up in and breaking free from the Children of God, an oppressive,
extremist religious cult. Faith Jones was raised to be part a religious army
preparing for the End Times. Growing up on an isolated farm in Macau, she
prayed for hours every day and read letters of prophecy written by her
grandfather, the founder of the Children of God. Tens of thousands of members
strong, the cult followers looked to Faith’s grandfather as their guiding
light. As such, Faith was celebrated as special and then punished doubly to
remind her that she was not. Over decades, the Children of God grew into an
international organization that became notorious for its alarming sex practices
and allegations of abuse and exploitation. But with indomitable grit, Faith
survived, creating a world of her own—pilfering books and teaching herself high
school curriculum. Finally, at age twenty-three, thirsting for knowledge and
freedom, she broke away, leaving behind everything she knew to forge her own
path in America. A complicated family story mixed with a hauntingly intimate
coming-of-age narrative, Faith Jones’ extraordinary memoir reflects our
societal norms of oppression and abuse while providing a unique lens to explore
spiritual manipulation and our rights in our bodies. Honest, eye-opening,
uplifting, and intensely affecting, Sex Cult Nun brings to life a hidden world
that’s hypnotically alien yet unexpectedly relatable.
Help I'm Trapped in the First Day of School Todd Strasser 1994-01 Plotting
plenty of tricks for the new school year, Jake Sherman thinks he will rule the
eighth grade, until he discovers that he has to relive the first day over and
over again, and makes each day zanier than the last.
Book of a Thousand Days Shannon Hale 2010-05-03 When a beautiful princess
refuses to marry the prince her father has chosen, her father is furious and
locks her in a tower. She has seven long years of solitude to think about her
insolence. But the princess is not entirely alone - she has her maid, Dashti.
Petulant and spoilt, the princess eats the food in their meagre store as if she
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were still at court, and Dashti soon realises they must either escape or slowly
starve. But during their captivity, resourceful Dashti discovers that there is
something far more sinister behind her princess's fears of marrying the prince,
and when they do break free from the tower, they find a land laid to waste and
the kingdom destroyed. They were safe in the tower, now they are at the mercy
of the evil prince with a terrible secret. Thrilling, captivating, and a
masterful example of storytelling at its best. The princess's maid is a feisty
and thoroughly modern heroine, in this wonderfully timeless story.
Help! I'm Trapped in a Supermodel's Body Todd Strasser 2001-01 When Jake agrees
to be supermodel Lanny Shanks' personal assistant when she comes to town for a
photo shoot, he switches bodies with her and discovers himself constantly
starving and warding off the advances of Principal Blanco.
Help! I'm Trapped in Obedience School Todd Strasser 1995 Jake turned his buddy
Andy into a dog and he is acting really strange. So he is sent to obedience
school.
The Koehler Method of Dog Training William R. Koehler 2016-04-09 When the
complexities of modern living demanded that, for his own protection as well as
his master’s convenience, the dog be made controllable, the average owner
sought advice from the most available source, which was, too often, some local
dog-show exhibitor. Not realizing that, excepting a few praiseworthy
individuals, these exhibitors were only superficially concerned with the
qualities of use and companionship, an unfortunate dog owner would accept the
sight of trophies or ribbons as the credits of an expert. Growing numbers of
people and dogs continued to emphasize the advantages of proper dog-behavior
and when, in 1935, The American Kennel Club instituted its obedience trials,
the competition necessary to focus attention on results and improvement of
methods was provided. And something else was observed. It was evident that
thorough obedience training does more than assure a dog’s response to his
master’s command; capacities for learning and emotional stability could be
increased and integrated as permanent qualities of character. Recently, leading
magazines of both general and specialized nature have made the public aware of
the trained dog’s potential, and of the recreational possibilities of dog
training as a hobby. Interest in dog-training classes and other activities
where dogs are dignified by usefulness, rather than merely looked at, is
evidence that the dog-training public has outgrown the “make a game” and “tidbit tossing” techniques that, by not being founded on positive and proper
motivations, demonstrate the inadequacy of the master, thus promoting failure
of response at those times when control is most needed, as well as contributing
to the dog’s feeling of insecurity. Dog owners of perspective have come to want
the type of obedience upon which a blind person might stake his life, and the
emotional stability that is vital to dogs in the presence of small,
unpredictable children. This classic includes the following chapters:
Introduction Lesson I. Fables and Foibles Lesson II. Correct Equipment Lesson
III. The Foundation Lesson IV. Heeling Lesson V. Sitting Lesson VI. The
Automatic Sit Lesson VII. The Sit-Stay Lesson VIII. The Down Lesson IX. Downtrapped-in-obedience-school
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Stay Lesson X. Stand-For-Examination Lesson XI. Recall Lesson XII. Finish
Lesson XIII. Polishing Lesson XIV. The Throw-Chain Lesson XV. The Light Line
Lesson XVI. Don’t Lose It—Use It Problems
Help! I'm Trapped in My Principal's Body Todd Strasser 1998 A bully is beating
up students in Jake Sherman's eighth grade class and it looks as if no one can
stop him, until Jake causes his buddy Josh to switch bodies with the principal.
The Deep Nick Cutter 2015-07-28 Now in mass-market paperback from the national
bestselling author of The Troop—which Stephen King raved “scared the hell out
of me and I couldn’t put it down.…old-school horror at its best”—an utterly
terrifying novel that pits the mysteries of The Abyss against the horrors of
The Shining. A strange plague called the ’Gets is decimating humanity on a
global scale. It causes people to forget—small things at first, like where they
left their keys…then the not-so-small things like how to drive, or the letters
of the alphabet. Then their bodies forget how to function involuntarily…and
there is no cure. But now, far below the surface of the Pacific Ocean, deep in
the Mariana Trench, an heretofore unknown substance hailed as “ambrosia”’—a
universal healer, from initial reports—has been discovered. It may just be the
key to eradicating the ’Gets. In order to study this phenomenon, a special
research lab, the Trieste, has been built eight miles under the sea’s surface.
But when the station goes incommunicado, a brave few descend through the
lightless fathoms in hopes of unraveling the mysteries lurking at those
crushing depths…and perhaps to encounter an evil blacker than anything one
could possibly imagine. “Fans of unflinching bleakness and all-out horror will
love this novel….Each new shock is freshly disturbing” (Publishers Weekly,
starred review).
The Rules Nancy Holder 2015 "The Rules is a must-read for fans of thrillers
with truly frightening twists."--School Library Journal Narrated by an
alternating unreliable group of teens, this dark thriller will have readers on
the edge of their seats. No one is safe and everyone is a suspect. It'sSaw
meets I Know What You Did Last Summer. Junior Robin Brisset has no idea what
she's in for when she accepts an invitation to one of Callabrese High's most
exclusive parties. And when the trademark scavenger hunt begins, Robin must go
against every rule she's lived by to survive. "Holder and Viguié keep the
action churning along as they bounce from teen to teen for different
perspectives on the action, sometimes recording a murder with appropriate gore,
sometimes an escape."--Kirkus
House of Stairs William Sleator 2008-08-11 Five sixteen-year-old orphans of
widely varying personality characteristics are involuntarily placed in a house
of endless stairs as subjects for a psychological experiment on conditioned
human response. An ALA Best Book for Young Adults. Reissue.
Freaky Friday Mary Rodgers 1977 A thirteen-year-old girl gains a much more
sympathetic understanding of her relationship with her mother when she has to
spend a day in her mother's body.
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Help! I'm Trapped in a Movie Star's Body Todd Strasser 1998 When actor Erie
Lake gets tired of dealing with his fame and fortune, he switches bodies with
Jake in order to experience life as a normal kid, but Jake may decide that he
likes life in the limelight. Original.
Lord of the Flies William Golding 2003-12-16 Golding’s iconic 1954 novel, now
with a new foreword by Lois Lowry, remains one of the greatest books ever
written for young adults and an unforgettable classic for readers of any age.
This edition includes a new Suggestions for Further Reading by Jennifer
Buehler. At the dawn of the next world war, a plane crashes on an uncharted
island, stranding a group of schoolboys. At first, with no adult supervision,
their freedom is something to celebrate. This far from civilization they can do
anything they want. Anything. But as order collapses, as strange howls echo in
the night, as terror begins its reign, the hope of adventure seems as far
removed from reality as the hope of being rescued.
Thief of Dreams Adrian Cole 2014-04-01 Vicious aliens, human gladiators, and
elemental gods populate the realms of the Star Requiem series in the second
novel following Mother of Storms. Adrian Cole’s acclaimed Star Requiem series
welcomes readers to Innasmorn, a planet where the elements are worshipped as
gods . . . and where mankind is considered the enemy. In the impenetrable West
of Innasmorn lies the forbidden city of Shung Hang—a mystical place shrouded in
legend . . . and guarded by the winged warriors of the last goddess, the
Aviatrix. Pursued by the relentless death machine of the corrupt prime consul
Zellorian, the last remnants of an exterminated mortal race make their way
across a perilous, devastated land. For only by harnessing an ancient power
secreted in the Deathless City can the intrepid human survivors hope to hold
the enemy at bay—and forestall the bloodthirsty alien Csendook’s planned
genocide of humankind. Don’t miss the entire Star Requiem quartet: Mother of
Storms, Thief of Dreams, Warlord of Heaven, and Labyrinth of Worlds.
Help! I'm Trapped in My Teacher's Body Todd Strasser 2013-12-02 The first and
original book in Todd's world-wide best-selling Help! I'm Trapped in... series.
This hysterically funny book about the misadventures of Jake Sherman and his
friends have sold more than five million copies worldwide and have been
translated into numerous languages.
We Beat the Street Sampson Davis 2006 Three boys, who made a pact to stick
together through the rough times in their impoverished Newark neighborhood,
found the strength to work through their difficulties and complete high school,
college, and medical school together.
Hero Dogs Wilma Melville 2019-01-08 Lola was a buckshot-riddled stray, lost on
a Memphis highway. Cody was rejected from seven different homes. Ace had been
sprayed with mace and left for dead on a train track. They were deemed
unadoptable. Untrainable. Unsalvageable. These would become the same dogs
America relied on when its worst disasters hit. In 1995, Wilma Melville
volunteered as a canine search-and-rescue (SAR) handler with her Black Labrador
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Murphy in the aftermath of the Oklahoma City bombing. At the time, there were
only fifteen FEMA certified SAR dogs in the United States. Believing in the
value of these remarkable animals to help save lives, Wilma knew many more were
needed in the event of future major disasters. She made a vow to help 168 dogs
receive search-and-rescue training in her lifetime—one for every Oklahoma City
victim. Wilma singlehandedly established the National Disaster Search Dog
Foundation (SDF) to meet this challenge. The first canine candidates—Ana,
Dusty, and Harley—were a trio of golden retrievers with behavioral problems so
severe the dogs were considered irredeemable and unadoptable. But with
patience, discipline, and love applied during training, they proved to have the
ability, agility, and stamina to graduate as SARs. Paired with a trio of
firefighters, they were among the first responders searching the ruins of the
World Trade Center following 9/11—setting the standard for the more than 168 of
the SDF’s search-and-rescue dogs that followed. Beautiful and heart-wrenching,
Hero Dogs is the story of one woman’s dream brought to fruition by dedicated
volunteers and firefighters—and the bonds they forged with the incredible
rescued-turned-rescuer dogs to create one of America’s most vital resources in
disaster response.
Marriage, a History Stephanie Coontz 2006-02-28 Just when the clamor over
"traditional" marriage couldn’t get any louder, along comes this groundbreaking
book to ask, "What tradition?" In Marriage, a History, historian and marriage
expert Stephanie Coontz takes readers from the marital intrigues of ancient
Babylon to the torments of Victorian lovers to demonstrate how recent the idea
of marrying for love is—and how absurd it would have seemed to most of our
ancestors. It was when marriage moved into the emotional sphere in the
nineteenth century, she argues, that it suffered as an institution just as it
began to thrive as a personal relationship. This enlightening and hugely
entertaining book brings intelligence, perspective, and wit to today’s marital
debate.
Don't Shoot the Dog! Karen Pryor 2002 Includes a new section on clicker
training.
In defence of the school. A public issue
Manhattan Cult Story Spencer Schneider 2022-07-05 “We were invisible. We had to
be. We took an oath of absolute secrecy. We never even told our immediate
families who we were. We went about our lives in New York City. Just like you.
We were your accountants, money managers, lawyers, executive recruiters,
doctors. We owned your child’s private school and sold you your brownstone. But
you’d never guess our secret lives, how we lived in a kind of silent terror and
fervor. There were hundreds of us.” Right under the noses of neighbors,
clients, spouses, children, and friends, a secret society, simply called
School—a cult of snared Manhattan professionals—has been led by the
charismatic, sociopathic and dangerous leader Sharon Gans for decades. Spencer
Schneider was recruited in the eighties and he stayed for more than twentythree years as his life disintegrated, his self-esteem eroded, and he lined the
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pockets of Gans and her cult. Cult members met twice weekly, though they never
acknowledged one another outside of meetings or gatherings. In the name of
inner development, they endured the horrors of mental, sexual, and physical
abuse, forced labor, arranged marriages, swindled inheritances and savings, and
systematic terrorizing. Some of them broke the law. All for Gans. “During those
years,” Schneider writes, “my world was School. That’s what it’s like when
you’re in a cult, even one that preys on and caters to New York’s educated
elite. This is my story of how I got entangled in School and how I got out.” At
its core, Manhattan Cult Story is a cautionary tale of how hundreds of welleducated, savvy, and prosperous New Yorkers became fervent followers of a
brilliant but demented cult leader who posed as a teacher of ancient knowledge.
It’s about double-lives, the power of group psychology, and how easy it is to
be radicalized—all too relevant in today's atmosphere of conspiracy and
ideologue worship.
People Training for Good Dogs Melissa Berryman 2013-03-06 Imagine your reaction
if your child’s friend grabs the remote control of the TV you are watching and
changes the channel—and then later, does it again. We instantly recognize this
behavior as wrong and correct it. When humans break dog rules and they correct
us, we ignore our insubordinate actions and default to “blaming the dog.”
Former animal officer Melissa Berryman has witnessed how devastating the
effects society’s entrenched beliefs regarding dog behavior and temperament can
be—that good behavior can be purchased, that an owner’s handling ability
doesn’t matter, that human behavior and the situations in which the dog is
placed are insignificant. Berryman shows how analyzing situations and contexts
can stop the cycle of preventable incidents. Written with humor and compassion,
People Training for Good Dogs offers insight into the impact that human
behavior and understanding have on our relationships with dogs. By working with
core canine social and behavioral drives, Berryman provides owners with sound
techniques that focus on safety and can help protect their liability in today’s
world. “This is the new Bible for all dog owners. … It will truly help you have
the best relationship with yours and all dogs!” —Katie Riopel, dog trainer and
host of Katie K9
Getting Everything You Can Out of All You've Got Jay Abraham 2001-10-12 A
consultant to some of America's leading corporations shares key insights and
ideas on how to supercharge one's business and career, explaining how to create
and develop new opportunities for wealth in any business, enterprise, or
venture. Reprint. 50,000 first printing.
The Lightning Thief Rick Riordan 2010-02-02 Percy Jackson is about to be kicked
out of boarding school...again. And that's the least of his troubles. Lately,
mythological monsters and the gods of Mount Olympus seem to be walking straight
out of the pages of Percy's Greek mythology textbook and into his life. Book #1
in the NYT best-selling series, with cover art from the feature film, The
Lightning Thief.
Help! I'm Trapped in My Gym Teacher's Body Todd Strasser 1997-03-01 A freak
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accident causes Jake Sherman to switch bodies with Mr. Braun, the muscle-bound
gym teacher, and Jake is challenged to find a way out of his bizarre dilemma.
Original.
Tikki Tikki Tembo (Spanish language edition) Arlene Mosel 2020-12-29 The
Spanish language edition of one of the world's most beloved picture books,
Tikki Tikki Tembo. Tikki tikki tembo-no sa rembo- chari bari ruchi-pip peri
pembo! Three decades and more than one million copies later children still love
hearing about the boy with the long name who fell down the well. Arlene Mosel
and Blair Lent's classic re-creation of an ancient Chinese folktale has hooked
legions of children, teachers, and parents, who return, generation after
generation, to learn about the danger of having such an honorable name as Tikki
tikki tembo-no sa rembo-chari bari ruchi-pip peri pembo. Tikki Tikki Tembo is
the winner of the 1968 Boston Globe - Horn Book Award for Picture Books. This
is the Spanish language edition.
The Wave Todd Strasser 2013 Tells the story of a high school history class
experiment that frighteningly demonstrated the power of fascism.
Help, I'm Trapped in Obedience School Again Todd Strasser 1997-11-01 Jakes
switches bodies with his sister's dog.
Help! I'm Trapped in My Sister's Body Todd Strasser 1997-01-01 With his on-line
pal Sumi coming for a visit, Jake Sherman, worried because he has led her to
believe that he is a star athlete, exchanges bodies with the only athlete in
the family, his sister, Jessica.
Ella Enchanted Gail Carson Levine 2012-12-26 This beloved Newbery Honor-winning
story about a feisty heroine is sure to enchant readers new and old. At her
birth, Ella of Frell receives a foolish fairy's gift—the “gift” of obedience.
Ella must obey any order, whether it's to hop on one foot for a day and a half,
or to chop off her own head! But strong-willed Ella does not accept her fate...
Against a bold backdrop of princes, ogres, giants, wicked stepsisters, and
fairy godmothers, Ella goes on a quest to break the curse forever. A tween
favorite for 25 years—now shared with today's young readers by moms, teachers,
and other adults who remember the pleasure of discovering this fun fairy-tale
retelling themselves!
The School for German Brides Aimie K. Runyan 2022-04-26 In this intriguing
historical novel, a young woman who is sent to a horrific “bride school” to be
molded into the perfect Nazi wife finds her life forever intertwined with a
young Jewish woman about to give birth. Germany, 1939 As the war begins, Hanna
Rombauer, a young German woman, is sent to live with her aunt and uncle after
her mother’s death. Thrown into a life of luxury she never expected, Hanna soon
finds herself unwillingly matched with an SS officer twenty years her senior.
The independence that her mother lovingly fostered in her is considered highly
inappropriate as the future wife of an up-and-coming officer and she is sent to
a “bride school.” There, in a posh villa on the outskirts of town, Hanna is
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taught how to be a “proper” German wife. The lessons of hatred, prejudice, and
misogyny disturb her and she finds herself desperate to escape. For Mathilde
Altman, a German Jewish woman, the war has brought more devastation than she
ever thought possible. Torn from her work, her family, and her new husband, she
fights to keep her unborn baby safe. But when the unthinkable happens, Tilde
realizes she must hide. The risk of discovery grows greater with each passing
day, but she has no other options. When Hanna discovers Tilde hiding near the
school, she knows she must help her however she can. For Tilde, fear wars with
desperation when Hanna proposes a risky plan. Will they both be able to escape
with their lives and if they do, what kind of future can they possibly hope
for?
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